



PAVING THE CENTENARY GARDEN PROJECT

Melton South Primary school is excited to be celebrating its centenary this year and we invite you to be part of a special centenary garden project at the front of the school.

How to be part of this project?

Simply purchase a brick paver to be engraved with a name or combined names of your choice (up to 3 lines) for a **cost of \$25 per paver**. More than one paver may be purchased for the project. This is a wonderful way for families to commemorate their connection to the school for generations to come

All pavers will be installed at the front of the school forming a centenary path in recognition of the school's 100 years.

LUKE WAL AND MATTHEW WAL	THE GEBERT FAMILY	OLIVIA GOMES-VIERA
	2007 - 2015	OOMES YERA

How many lines of text and characters allowed on a paver?

We will be ordering 230×115 sized pavers and these allow 3 lines of text to be engraved on each paver with a maximum of 17 capital characters per line (**includes spaces and punctuations.**)

Complete the order form attached and return it to the school with your payment of \$25 for each payer purchased.

Paver order forms must be completed beforehand and handed in at the time of making payment.

ENGRAVING DETAILS - MAX 17 CHARACTERS PER LINE													
Please print clearly using ALL CAPITAL LETTERS. Max 3 lines per paver.													
Each box represents a character (letter, number, punctuation mark or space). No hand drawings.													
L 1													
L 2													
L 3													

CONTACT DETAILS AND PAYMENT OPTIONS:							
Name	Phone	Amount					
		\$					
Payment Options (please circle): CASH CHEQ CARD							
Cheques to be made out to: {Account Details}							
Credit Card Payments Option: Credit Card Type (please circle) Visa / Master Card							
Name on Credit Card :							
Credit (Expiry Date CVC Number						

Payment options

Makes payment at the Office by cash or card during Office hours 8.30-3.30.

We will also be accepting orders with payment on the afternoon and evening of the 'Getting to Know You interviews next Thursday Feb 16th. A table will be set up near the barbecue station.

Orders must be finalised by 31st March 2023.

Thank you

Jenny Dockeary (on behalf of the Centenary committee)